DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND
HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON, FORT HOOD
FORT HOOD, TEXAS 76544-5002

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

April 19, 2011

Directorate of Emergency Services

Michele Watson
ILEAS

1701 E. Main Street
Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Michele,

| wanted to take a moment to thank you and ILEAS for allowing us to share our
experience with the law enforcement community of lllinois. Thanks for taking such good
care of us. | look forward to continuing to work together in keeping our communities
safe.

Please pass on to Jim Paige that we missed him at the conference but we
understand. Let him know that our thoughts and prayers are being sent up daily for his
son and family. Please let's know if there’s anything we can do. Take Care and thanks
again!

Sincerely,

David W. Ross
ief of Police
Directorate of Emergency Services
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